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Year 3 Trip to Hampton Court Palace Thursday 20*" March 2025

Dear parent/carer,

On Thursday 20th March, Year 3 team have the exciting opportunity to visit Hampton Court Palace; have a
guided tour of the Palace and take part in a workshop. The visit will support the children to explore their
Historian learning about the Tudors. This trip is fully funded by a grant from English Heritage.

We will travel to Hampton Court Palace via coach and will leave the school at 8:00am. The coach will leave
Hampton Court Palace at 2.30pm. The children will need to be collected at a later time of 5pm from the Pre
School-playground. Children who have ordered school dinners on this day will be provided with a grab and go
lunch (cheese sandwich, fruit and snack) to eat during their trip.

Please give permission for your child to attend on Scopay by 10th February 2025 or speak to a member of
staff if you have any questions.

If you are available to join our trip as a volunteer, please contact your child’s class teacher who will be keen to
discuss further.

Trip: Hampton Court Palace
Date: Thursday 20" March
Cost: FREE

Lunch: children to eat home packed lunch or school grab and go lunch (must be pre-booked on Scopay) by
10th February 2025.

Snack: Children can bring extra nut free items to have as snacks due to the length of the trip (e.g. cereal bar,
fruit, crisps, extra sandwiches).

Medicine - If your child has asthma or requires any other medication during the school day, please ensure
they have an inhaler / medication in school with a completed administration of medication form. They will not
be able to go without both.

If there are not enough pupils who have paid two weeks before the trip date, we may have to cancel.
Unfortunately, if you pay for the trip and your child does not attend due to illness, we are unable to refund
due to costing being calculated on the number of pupils attending.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Knight & Miss Jo Saville
PARTOF Year 3 Class teachers
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